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Colonel L. H. Hewitt, District En@.naer,
‘Seattle District, .Corps of Engineers,
h735 E. w '879
- Seattle {4, Washington.
Dear Colonel Hewitt:

With retmctomrletber, File No. 821.207,of Jamary 25 on
the subject of "Proposed Dams on the Skagit River®, this .office sub-
" mits, after a btrief study .of the problems involved, thefollwing
_eoumta:»

=) (a) Paber Projects This project doss mot mest with cur approval

aummmmwammm&mnmmu
_ The conmstruction of a dam at this Jocation would be a severe blow to
msﬁmmm&mbwspedwmthhQSthm. The
proposed reservoir would immiate prectically all of the most impore
tant spawning beds used by salmon and steelhead below Gorge Dams  In
addiﬁnn,the]aarporﬂmofthe&acadehmamthesmmm
would be flooded with further loss of spaming and rearing area., The
new Marblemount Hatchery, operated by the Washington State Geme D
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ment and built at a cost of about $500,000, would be flooded out

totally loste With the exception of the Columbia River, the Skagit
River is regarded as the best salmon stream in the State of Washington.
0f the proj.ets proposed, Faber would be the most effectlve in destroy-
ing the fishery resources of the Skagit,

@(b)mmnm This project does not meet with our approval
because a_tremendous fish loss would occure Sauk River is rich in

spamning area and is a stream with no barriers or obstructions at the
pregent time, Sulattle River is the main tributary to Sank River and
it supports a large salmon and steelhead population, Sauk River and

tributaries have considersble value as fish producers, and this produc-
ﬁoneanbemmumdmdpmbab]ymeditthemialaﬂh
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Larry Kunzler
Note
Against the Faber Dam.  Would destroy fish runs.

Larry Kunzler
Note
Against Lower Sauk site as it too would destroy fish runs.


This office wishes to reﬁainfrommald.madoﬁ:ﬂ.te s‘ba:t.elnetrl‘-gJ
as to the Cascade Project and the Baker Project (Upper Unit), until

we have given them greater study,.

The foregoing comnents are based on preliminary information that
we have, We appreciate your informing us of the preliminary plans for
the Skagit River and hope you will keep us informed on the progress of
your investigation., When definite project plans are made, we should
ertoshﬂythenindetaﬂaxﬂprepareareporbontheanbicipated
effects on fish and wildlife in cooperation with the State of Washing-
tonBepm of Fisheries and Game,
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Paul T, Quiek,
Acting Regional Director,



Larry Kunzler
Note
Wanted to "study" the Upper Baker Dam proposal.  No indication in files that they ever did such a study.


